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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 
To: All Media 
 
From: Joel Strasz, Public Health Officer – Bay County Health Department 
  
Date:  March 10, 2021 
 
Re:    Appointment Required for Vaccine Clinics in Bay County 

 
BAY COUNTY, MICHIGAN – The Bay County Health Department would like to remind residents that an 
appointment is required for all COVID-19 clinics in Bay County.  
 
At the Delta Community College vaccine clinics, an appointment and a confirmation number is required. 
An appointment is also required at the Bay County Community Center clinics.  
 
We are asking that residents do not get in line at either of these sites without an appointment. People 
that do not have an appointment will be turned away. 
 
Please do your part and help minimize the spread of COVID-19.  For the latest and most accurate 
information regarding the COVID-19 please go to the Bay County Health Department website at 
https://www.baycounty-mi.gov/Health/COVID19/. 

 
 
 

Joel R. Strasz 
Public Health Officer 

 
1200 Washington Avenue, Bay City, Michigan  48708 

(989) 895-4003 * FAX (989) 895-4014 

www.baycounty-mi.gov/Health 

https://www.baycounty-mi.gov/Health/COVID19/
http://www.baycounty-mi.gov/Health

